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26th January 2023 
Dear Families, 
 
Key Stage 1 Playground Project 
 

Starting next Monday (30th Jan) we will 
have a building team on site from Pentagon 
Playgrounds.  They will be removing the 
existing wooden playground structure on 
the Key Stage 1 Playground and replacing it 
with brand new equipment as per the artist 
impressions in this letter.  We are very 
excited by the project and what it will mean 
for our children in early years and Key Stage 
1.   
 

 
The Pentagon team will be on site for approximately 2 weeks.  During the build, access will be restricted 
around the school site.  There will be no access around the rear of the school through the back carpark.  
Parents with siblings in year groups who normally drop off and pick up from both playgrounds will only be 
able to pick up the children from Reception and Year 1 then go back through the Key Stage 1 gate and 
enter the Key Stage 2 playground through the pedestrian gate by the neighbourhood centre.  THERE IS NO 
ACCESS AROUND THE SITE. 
 
Children in year 2 should be dropped off and picked up via the door into the ICT suite on the rear carpark.  
Parents will need to access the school via the Key Stage 2 pedestrian gate. 
 
We understand that this temporary arrangement may cause inconvenience for parents and we appreciate 
your understanding during the next couple of weeks.  The results should more than justify the 
inconvenience. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs R Worsfold 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 

http://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/

